
Parishioner Electronic Contact Information Form FAQ 

 

Why are we asking for your E mail Address? 

The Parish Communications Committee is trying to enhance the way we provide 

information to our parish family. One thing we can do is make better use of Email. Email 

allows us to send information such as newsletters and notices quickly and efficiently. It 

also saves on paper and postage! 

What if I don’t have Email or do not wish to receive information this way? 

No problem, we will still provide you with the information in paper format and/or 

telephone messages just like you receive it now. 

Will my Email address be secure? 

Absolutely. All Email correspondence will be sent via the Church Office. We will not 

provide your Email address to anyone else. 

I don’t want my Inbox flooded with Emails. 

And we promise it won’t be, we will only send essential information. 

What if I change my mind or change my Email address? 

You can opt out of receiving communication by Email at any time by contacting the 

Church Office and your name will be removed from the Email list. Similarly, let us know 

if your Email address changes so we can update the list. 

Why do I need to consent to photos in All Saints Communications Materials? 

We post pictures in various places (e.g. web site, newsletter etc.) showing the vibrant, 

diverse life of our parish…..a picture is worth a thousand words! We take photographs 

of groups and events such as the Bazaar, the plant sale or other similar occasions. You 

will never be identified individually in a photograph; the caption might read something 

like “Members of St. Margaret’s Guild” for example.  If you are uncomfortable appearing 

in a picture on the website/newsletter/facebook or posters we need to know so we can 

avoid posting pictures that you appear in.  

Where do I return my Electronic Contact Information Form? 

Please deposit your completed form in one of the green boxes located at both 

entrances to the church. Thank you 



 


